
NOTICE OF ROAD CONSTRUCTION 

CC-215 BELTWAY/SUMMERLIN PARKWAY INTERCHANGE PROJECT

Clark County Department of Public Works (CCPW) is reaching out to 

inform you of upcoming construction activity on the CC-215 Beltway/ 

Summerlin Parkway Interchange Project. 

This project is located at the interchange of the Clark County 215 Beltway and Summerlin Parkway, 

where the existing interchange will be reconstructed. Work includes roadway improvements, 

reconfiguration of ramps and the construction of new ramps, widening of the existing Summerlin 

Parkway bridge and the construction of new roadway and trail bridges, retaining walls, storm 

drainage facilities, curbs, gutters, sidewalks, streetlighting, traffic signal and utility modifications and 

relocations, and other related items of work. 

Please drive safely in the work zone 

and be advised of the following: 

• Traffic lanes and interchange ramps will be restricted

or closed at various times throughout the duration of

the project.

• Message boards will be placed in advance of

traffic control changes.

• Local traffic is encouraged to use alternate

routes whenever possible.

• The contractor will ensure that outside of working hours,

access to private residences within traffic control

will be maintained. Property owners or tenants who may

be affected directly by restricted access will be notified

by the contractor.

Project Facts 

Contractor: Las Vegas Paving 

Bid#: 606689-23 

Contract Amount: $130,000,000.00 

Construction Start: 
Monday, February 10, 2025 

Expected Contract Duration: 1100 days 

Construction Hours: 
Day shift: Monday-Friday, 7am-3:30pm 
Night shift: Sunday-Thursday, 9pm-5am 

CCPW Construction Management Division: 
(702) 455-4107

CCPW Construction Project Manager: 
Robert Krause (702) 715-9168
Contractor Project Superintendent: 
Chewy Rodriguez (702) 808-5801 

Contractor Project Manager: 
Jared Wagstaff (702) 531-5800 

Scan QR code for detailed project information.  

For immediate safety concerns, please contact the Contractor Superintendent or Project Manager. 

For other general questions or concerns, please contact Clark County Public Works at (702) 

455-6000, via email to InTheWorks@ClarkCountynv.gov, or submit a request through the FixIt Clark 

County app. 
The cost and schedule data shown here are the County’s current best estimates and are subject to change.
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